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1922.

Dr. Gordon Bates, 
154 Bay Street, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sir: -I

I beg to acknowledge receipt of 
your letter of March 23rd, informing me of a 
meeting of the Committee of the Canadian National 
Council for Combating Venereal Diseases in 
Ottawa on *vedneaday, ipril 5th, at 12 o’clock.

It is just possible that I may 
be in ”ew York on important University business 
on the date mentioned, but if not I shall be 
very pleased to attend the meeting of the 
Council. 1
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Yours faithfully,

V Principal.
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